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5th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Building Works at School – starting on Wednesday 6th March 2019 
 
From now until the Easter holidays there will be building works happening that will affect your normal route 
into school, if you usually enter via the front gate. The only access, for children & parents, to the front of the 
school will be through the car park and then through the gate into the bottom playground. The car park will 
be coned off in the morning from 8.45 to 9.15 and then again in the afternoon from 2.45 to 3.15. This is to 
ensure there is no vehicle access at these times and to ensure the safety of the children. 
 
At other times please use the front door as normal to access the school. You will have to approach the 
school via the car park entrance. 
 
The top gate in Trelawney Road will be open as usual, these works will not affect that entrance. 
On after school club days please enter the school via the top gate and collect your child from the playground. 
 
The building work will provide us with a new entrance foyer and disabled access to the school. 
 
Please be aware that the builders will be parking at the front of the school which means there will be fewer 
spaces available. Please DO NOT park in the bus stop. 
 
We hope you will bear with us during these works and please contact the office if you have any problems. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kerry Crinks 
Acting Head of School 
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